
   
 

   
 

 

Howell Recreation and Beauty Beyond Drag Productions regretfully announce 
that Saturday’s Drag Bingo event at the Historic Howell Theater has been 
cancelled. While there are many reasons that led to this decision, ultimately it 
came down to a mutual understanding that the safety and wellbeing of our 
performers, attendees, volunteers and staff was a huge priority. Ticket holders 
will receive a full refund. 

Howell Recreation and Beauty Beyond Drag Productions would like to thank 
everyone who reached out in support of the event and are sincerely sorry for 
the cancellation. We know that many were looking forward to this event and 
this news comes as a disappointment. However, the Mini Melon event will still be 
providing great entertainment and fun for the whole community at the County 
Courthouse this Saturday, August 14 12-6pm. There will be inflatables, games, 
activities, concerts and more, all for FREE!  

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to having you join us for 
the 61st celebration of the Melon Festival. Enjoy yourselves and remember to eat 
and shop local.  

 

Sincerely, 

Tim Church 

Howell Area Parks and Recreation Authority 

 

 


